
 

     

     

 

Castle View Primary and Nursery School 
Headteacher: Miss H Melarangi 

Castle View Primary and Nursery School  
Mead Way, Halton Brook, Runcorn, Cheshire, WA7 2DZ 

 
 

     Telephone:                         01928 563970 
                              E-mail:                                head.castleview@haltonlearning.net 

                                            E-mail:                                sec.castleview@haltonlearning.net 
                                             Website:                             www.castleviewprimary.com 

Wednesday 14th June 2023 

 

Dimond Cricket 

Dear Parents/ Carer, 

 

Your child ______________________ has been selected to represent our school at the Dimond Cricket event 

on Wednesday 28th June 2023. The event will be held all day at Runcorn Cricket Club. 

 Please note the following trip details: 

• Children will be leaving school at 9am and will be arriving back to school at 3pm. 

• Children will be travelling by car. 

• They will be provided with a school kit: top, shorts and socks. 

• They will need trainers but NOT grass studded boots.  

• They will need to bring a water bottle with them, suncream and a hat. Please also apply suncream 

before arriving at school.  

• The children will be expected to behave according to school rules and always show respect to other 

players and adults at all times.  

 

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Friday 23rd June 2023 to give permission, if 
this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 
 


